
Training & Placement Cell
Dr. A.P.J. ABDUL KALAM UNIVERSITY, INDORE

Date :  09/04/2022

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!!!!!

Subject –   Selection of  our  B. E. Civil Student at CISF as Sub - Inspector  

 We are pleased to inform you that our  B. E. Civil Engineering student Mr. Vikalp Nagdive
has got selected at CISF as Sub Inspector.

We congratulate him and wish for his success in new carrier Endeavour.

Regards,

ANIL MISHRA
( Training & Placement Officer )


